
 
 

Rick Staly, Sheriff 

FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
“An honor to serve, a duty to protect.” 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Date: February 9, 2021 
Prepared by: Brittany Kershaw 
Phone and Email: (386) 586-2637; bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 
Release #: 2021-027 

 

Repeat Offender Steals Bicycle, Promptly Gets Arrested  

On February 7, 2021, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) responded to the CVS Pharmacy at 5151 
Belle Terre Parkway after a report of a stolen Trek bicycle valued at $1,100. Around the same time, an 
off-duty FCSO Sergeant observed 21-year-old Ty Allison (DOB 3/1/1999), known to him through 
previous encounters, on a bicycle matching the description of the stolen bicycle in the Old Kings 
Commons Shopping Center. Deputies responded to the scene and took Allison into custody and 
charged him with Grand Theft. 
 

 
Ty Allison on the stolen bicycle on Sunday. 
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The bicycle was immediately returned to the victim, who was grateful that the FCSO was quickly able 
to resolve the theft.   
 
Ty Allison is well known to FCSO deputies.  Since Allison became an adult in 2018, he has been arrested 
over 15 times and charged with 30 offenses.  The charges include numerous incidents of theft, battery, 
trespassing, and resisting law enforcement, among others.   
 
“I’m not sure what it is about the Green Roof Inn that keeps this guy coming back time and time again, 
but it’s apparent that slap-on-the-wrist punishment is not encouraging him to change his ways,” Sheriff 
Rick Staly said. “The criminal justice system needs to deal strongly with this offender so he will stop 
preying on the citizens of Flagler County. We are doing our job and now the rest of the system needs to 
step up and convince him that his continued criminal behavior will not be tolerated.  Once again our 
team, including an off-duty Sergeant, did a great job being observant and tracking down this suspect 
and returning the stolen bike quickly.”   
 
Allison is currently being held at the Sheriff Perry Hall Inmate Detention Facility on $2,500.00 bond for 
the Grand Theft charge.   
 
FCSO reminds our residents to secure their property to help prevent crimes of opportunity. 
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